EXHIBIT

Jennifer Orozco

From: abertha2 @juno.com

Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 9:12 AM

To: Plan

Subject: Dollar General EC E!VE
Follow Up Flag: Follow up APR 15 2024
Flag Status: Flagged
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To add a Dollar General up SE Juniper Canyon Road with the amount of traffic that travel up there now and with no back
up exit out of the area is a very bad idea. Road access at that location has been denied in the past do to heavy traffic
coming down from the lake. To add a Dollar General to the mix of traffic would be very dangerous. And a unwanted
addition to Juniper Canyon.

Allen Dendy
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